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Archdiocesan Protocols 

COVID-19 

NSW Parishes Only 

 

The latest directives from NSW Health: 
 

1. Anyone can attend a wedding, funeral or place of worship.  

 

2. You are not required to be fully vaccinated or carry vaccination evidence. 

 

3. Face masks are not required. 
 

4. COVID-19 Safe Check-in is required at places of worship, funerals, memorial 

services, or gatherings afterwards. 

 

5. Density limits no longer apply to weddings, funerals or memorials. 

 

 
Vicar General 
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https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/stay-safe/check-in/service-nsw-app

